
 

Notice of Temporary Closure of NDT Kyushu Center 

Dear Customers, 

Thank you for your continued patronage of the NDT Kyushu Center. We would like to 

inform you that we will be undergoing renovation work. Therefore, the center will be 

temporarily closed during the following period: 

Closure Period: From Monday, February 10, 2025, until the end of March (tentative) 

We will inform you of the official reopening date once it is confirmed. 

Please rest assured that we will continue to accept inquiries via phone and fax during the 

renovation period. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding and 

cooperation. 

NDT Kyushu Center 

 


